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Dear Customer 

 

 ANA Cargo web booking portal will be revamped. 

 

 

On 16 OCT 2023 at 09:00(JST),  ｗe will revamp the ANA Cargo web booking portal (eSPICA), which 

up to this point has been used by many of our customers 

 

 

Check flights and rates more easily. 

To obtain a quote, simply enter a small amount of basic information and available flights and rates 

will quickly be displayed. Additionally, features have been added that make it even more convenient 

to use, such as Conditions you have searched for in the past. 

 

Confirm cargo movements more easily.  

The cargo status confirmation page now displays illustrated information alongside conventional 

textual information. This allows you to quickly and visually check dynamic booking information. 

 

 

The new eSPICA makes it easier than ever before to create and check reservations, leading to 

improved customer convenience. 

  

We hope you look forward to the newly revamped ANA e-booking portal site; e-SPICA! 

 

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

 

 

END 


